From: Nick I

Sent: 08 November 2021 17:59

To: Nora-Andreea Constantinescu

Cc: Rae Fether; Jim Beggs

Subject: Re: Application No 2021/0058/P Revisions
Attachments: mime-attachment

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

With the wording below we have withdrawn our objection

Best wishes

Nick Bradfield

On 8 Nov 2021, at 17:49, Nora-Andreea Constantinescu <Nora-Andreea.Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk>
wrote:

Hi all, thanks for your comments.

Can you please let me know by 11am tomorrow what CAAC agrees in relation to further objecting to
this proposal or not? - | need to meet an internal deadline at that point for preparing the report for
Members Briefing.

Regards,

Nora

Nora-Andreea Constantinescu
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079745758

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure
access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or
email.

From: Rae Fether [

Sent: 08 November 2021 17:27

1



Cc: Nora-Andreea Constantinescu <Nora-Andreea.Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk>; Jim Beggs

Subject: Re: Application No 2021/0058/P Revisions

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Pleasc take cxtra carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for vou to verify your password ctc.
Please note (here have been reports of emails purporting (o be aboul Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so
extra vigilance is required.

Hi Nick

They have complied with our objections by removing the dormer and on the ground floor by
rearrangements to remove the glazed roof corridor. | think this is a good outcome and we should
have no further objections.

Rae




